
Adequate broadband is vital for rural communities such as Drinkstone. While the USO is 
welcome and necessary, we believe it should rise in line with average speeds, as usage of 
broadband will inevitably rise, and 10mbps is only just adequate today.  
Measures should also be in place to ensure that Openrach actually delivers the minimum 
speed set by the USO. At present, provided you receive more than 4mbps, they don't seem to 
care if you cannot achieve anything better. 

 


